Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education
Kevin Larsen, District 1 Program Advisor

January 2017 Report
On-Site Assistance – 5 High Schools, 0 AITC, 0 University, 0 Comm. College
	· Amboy – S2 (1/5)
· La Moille – S2 (1/18)

· Orion – S3 (1/24)


	· Polo – S2 (1/12)
· Oregon – S2 (1/18)


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – Participants – 66
· Section 5 Metal Rose Workshop – 6 participants (1/4)
· Stillman Valley (S2) Metal Rose Workshop – 20 participants (1/11)
· Section 2 Metal Rose Workshop – 6 participants (1/11)

· Sterling FFA Livestock Judging Practice – 3 participants (1/12)

· Chadwick-Milledgeville (S2) Metal Rose Workshop – 10 participants (1/13)

· Section 1 Metal Rose Workshop – 4 participants (1/13)

· Sterling FFA Livestock Judging Practice – 2 participants (1/21)

· District 1 AET Workshop – 11 participants (1/23)

· Section 3 Metal Rose Workshop – 4 participants (1/24)

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 8
· Section 5 IAVAT Meeting (1/4)
· AET State FFA Degree Webinar (1/6)

· Section 4 IAVAT Meeting (1/10)

· Section 3 IAVAT Meeting (1/10)

· Section 2 IAVAT Meeting (1/11)

· FCAE Staff Meeting (1/17)

· Meeting with Riverdale Principal (1/20)

· Illinois FFA Alumni Conference (1/27-28)

Other Activities
· Whiteside Sentinel Newspaper Interview (1/5)
Miles Traveled – 1755
Commentary

January quickly became a very busy month with the section IAVAT meetings and metal rose workshops.  I was also able to help the Sterling FFA livestock judging team with some practices (other schools were invited as well) at some farms around the Morrison area.  It feels great to get the agriculture community involved in helping the area FFA chapters!  The teachers who attended the District 1 AET workshop were very appreciative and I was able to utilize one of my teachers who is an “expert” with the AET program.  She led the workshop, which was mainly a question and answer session.  The teachers also appreciated the location of the meeting, which was at the Whiteside County Farm Bureau office here in Morrison.  More workshops and meetings will probably be held here.  The month wrapped up with the Illinois FFA Alumni conference, which is always a great time to connect with our FFA Alumni members and help them assist their FFA members.  February will be focused on helping the students teachers and visiting some AITC coordinators.








